
Planning Committee – Ron Rose 

 

The next meeting of the Planning Committee will be held on April 27th, at which 
time the Regional Group will be presenting their tentative plans for Phase III of 
Greystone Village, I.e., the undeveloped part between the Deschâtelets Building 
and the Rideau River.  Following feedback from the members of the Planning 
Committee, Regional would like to consult with the community at large at the May 
meeting of the Association. 
The City has been working on by-laws to regulate the provision of short-term 
rentals, I.e., Airbnb and VRBO in Ottawa.  A special meeting of the City’s 
Planning Committee and the Community and Protective Services Committee will 
be held on April 22nd to consider a set of by-laws to regulate the use of short -
term rentals. 
Any member of the community who has had experience, either positive or 
negative with short-term rentals in their area is invited to contact Ron Rose. 
 


